

Boston College Police Department Community Awareness Bulletin

William B. Evans ~ Chief of Police 19-03-02

On Saturday, March 16th, 2019 Boston College students living off campus on Radnor Road in the Brighton community reported an off-campus residential burglary to the Boston and Boston College Police.

The victim reported that an unknown black male, between 30-40 years of age, wearing black jeans, black hooded sweatshirt and black watch cap entered through an unsecured back door and was found inside their residence.

When confronted, the subject fled from the residence. It appears nothing was taken during the incident

As a reminder the Boston College Police Departments encourages you to do the following:

Lock your doors and windows. This includes patio doors and windows on upper floors, and keep those access points secured at all times.

K eep items such as ladders secured and away from your residence.

Be aware of your surroundings and get to know your neighbors.

Avoid leaving valuables in plain site from windows.

Report suspicious activity and persons to police immediately.

THIS COMMUNITY AWARENESS BULLETIN IS EXAMPLE OF THE BOSTON COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENTS COMITTMENT TO PROVIDING INFORMATION ABOUT REPORTED CRIMES IN THE AREA. THIS COMMUNICATION IS NOT INTENDED TO BE A COMPREHENSIVE RECORD OF ALL REPORTED OR ACTUAL CRIMES. THE BOSTON COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENT RELIES ON THE REPORT OF CITIZENS AND OTHER AGENCIES FOR INFORMATION ON INCIDENTS OFF CAMPUS. THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS BULLETIN IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE AS NEW FACTS AND CIRCUMSTANCES ARISE. FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THIS CRIME OR OTHER OFF CAMPUS CRIMES, CONTACT THE AGENCY OF JURSIDICTION.